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Hi Peashooter,

When we played Cutters Away a few 

weeks ago their players were picking 

fights with our smallest players with the ref 

doing nothing, punched our striker in the 

head twice!

We're hosting our esteemed guests at 

Packers December 11th at 2pm and we'd 

love a big loud party of Cowfolk to remind 

Cutters who they're messing with and 

keep the team's spirits up for the 90 

minutes! 

Would love a little call to action for 

supporters!
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0949a8a92ca7fa
7-aidbox2

Fancy some charity work this festive season? 

Aid Box Community
have a few spaces they need filling, helping them sell 

and deliver their xmas trees – this is an annual big 

earner for them so all hands on deck is well handy!  

Click the link below to sign up.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0949a8a92ca7fa7-aidbox2
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Men's Football BGM 6th December, Hawks Gym (Easton) 
7pm

Being part of the baddest, bestest, most switched-on 
amateur football team in Bristol doesn't happen by chance. 
Loads of hours are put in by members of the club to ensure 
you get games and training, tours and tournaments, plus a 
social life and much more.

In return we ask that you attend a twice yearly meeting 
where we make decisions on the running of the men's 
football club, and organise all the excellent stuff that goes on 
around it. We operate collectively rather than the standard 
Sunday league model of a 100 year old chairman called 
Arthur who makes the same predictable decisions year in, 
year out, based on what people did in 1973.

The next meeting is at 7pm on Monday 6th December, at 
the Hawks Gym meeting room on Roman Road, Easton. As 
well as general football business there will be a big 
conversation about our 30th anniversary tournament in July 
2022, and we will be looking for your ideas, energy and 
commitment. Recent attendance at meetings has been piss 
poor and we need to put that right.

Your mates will be there. Interesting stuff will get done. 
Afterwards we go to The Plough.

See you there.
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What went down during the Zapatistas' 

visit to Bristol last month?

In the last few months, several dozens of 

groups of Zapatistas crossed the Atlantic 

to meet with grassroot struggles from all 

over Europe. The delegation met with 

members from half a dozen community 

groups including Easton Cowfolk and 

Kiptik on October 27th in The Plough.

You're invited to find out more at the 

Easton Community Centre on Monday 

November 29th, from 6:30PM to 8:30PM, 

and discuss what we can learn from this 

experience. 

Soup will be provided by The Plough!
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New merch on its way!!!
Hats, hoodies and t-shirts will be available soon.  Keep 

your eyes peeled, your ear to the ground and your 

nose clean and you might just snaffle yourself some 

proper tidy kit.

Keep bothering Jack, Ivan, Steve, Liz or Sally and they 

might just sort you out. 
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CHRISTMAS PRESENTS SORTED!!!

Yes, it’s done - this is all you'll ever need to delight all 

your family and friends this Christmas! The brand new, 

limited edition 30th anniversary Cowfolk Calendar will be 

rolling off the printers in the next few days! 

For only £10 per calendar you’ll be able to make 

everyone happy. There’s no bulk-buying discounts I’m 

afraid - we’re raising funds for the tournament next 

summer so let’s be generous!

They’ll be for sale through the your committee and reps-

type folk (although they don’t know it yet), of course 

through The Plough and through me. It’s a limited print 

run so if you want to get in there early please email me at 

rebecca.swist@gmail.com to pre-order. I can also post 

calendars, but will have to charge postage (and possibly 

taxes if you’re not in the UK) - drop me an email and we’ll 

figure it out.

Happy buying,

Becs xx rebecca.swist@gmail.com

mailto:rebecca.swist@gmail.com

